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Consultation Questions 
 
We would welcome your general views, specifically in response to the following questions: 
 
1.  Do you consider the annual Statement of Compliance as an effective and proportionate method of monitoring 
compliance with the ARB’s professional indemnity insurance expectations? 
 
 
 
2. Do you have any views on how you believe architects’ professional indemnity insurance should be monitored? 
 
 
 
3. Any further comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


